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T. Markus Funk and Jean-Jacques Cabou Article for The Hill - Changes to Title IX Sacrifice Due Process at
Colleges for Administrative Convenience

Markus Funk and Jean-Jacques Cabou co-authored an article for The Hill - Changes to Title IX sacrifice due
process at colleges for administrative convenience - addressing the Department of Education’s long-anticipated
rewrite of Title IX's implementing regulations and its likely impact on due process for students and staff accused
of sexual misconduct at the nation's colleges and universities.

Last month, the Biden administration finally released the Department of Education’s long-anticipated rewrite of
Title IX’s implementing regulations. Weighing in at just over 1,500 pages, the notice of final rulemaking and the
published draft rules leading up to it have generated controversy at every step.

Click here to read the full article on The Hill 
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